
 
 

 

SGX Announcement 
 

 

COMPLETION OF THE DISPOSAL OF 

PT SUMBER BARA JAYA 

 

 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of Geo Energy Resources Limited (the “Company”, 

together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the announcement issued by the 

Company dated 12 June 2025 in relation to the proposed disposal of PT Sumber Bara Jaya 

(“SBJ”) and PT Bumi Enggang Khatulistiwa (“BEK”) (the “Proposed Disposal”).  

 

The Company is pleased to announce that the conditions precedents under the conditional 

sale and purchase agreement have been satisfactorily met, and the Proposed Disposal was 

completed on 14 July 2025 (the “Completion”), with the transfer of shares having taken 

place on the same day. 

 

Following the Completion, SBJ and BEK are no longer the subsidiaries of the Group. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 

 

Charles Antonny Melati 

Executive Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 

14 July 2025 


